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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the efforts by the Government of the United
Republic of Tanzania to engage with the Maasai people from the Ngorongoro
Conservation Area. The Forum calls upon the Government to immediately cease
efforts to evict the Maasai people from the Ngorongoro Conservation Area, and to
enable the country visit of the Special Rapporteur.
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